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and table-building tools allow investigators and policy experts to export data for use in studies and 
reports.  

 
Additional recommendation 

The NIH must ensure victims of harassment  
have opportunities to continue their scientific careers 

The ASBMB recommends that the NIH modify its grant applications, fellowship applications and any 
other relevant programs to allow individuals to explain any discrepancies in their careers due to 
harassment. The NIH has made significant strides in addressing and mitigating harassment in STEM 
throughout its extramural research programs and by ensuring that the NIH has clear reporting paths. The 
ASBMB applauds the NIH for being a leader in this area. To continue this effort, the NIH should ensure 
that scientists whose careers have been affected by harassment have opportunities to continue their 
scientific research.  
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